OUR LADY OF GRACE SOCIETY
B.V. DELLE GRAZIE
St. Alfred’s Parish

clo 7 KAMLA DRIVE
ST. CATHARINES, ON
L2M 3J9
PHONE/FAX 905 934 1100

July 19, 1998

To Whom It May Concern,

In regards to the Biancaniello family and RedBoss Pyrotechnicians Inc. For the last 20
years, Our Lady of Grace Society has found that the Biancaniello’s have always provided
our festival with the most impressive of fireworks displays. Their honesty and
professionalism are unapproachable within their industry. We highly recommend RedBoss
Pyrotechnicians to anyone, knowing confidently that you will receive the most exciting
show for your dollar value. We say this from experience many years ago, we did try
another local company and unfortunately they did not come close in quality or quantity of
fireworks. The committee was sadly disappointed and voted, unanimously, to retain the
Biancaniello family from then on.

Respectfully Yours,

Pat Sirignano
President



